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* 84 36767/V/A¢DeCeOu 11, /$ Mareh, 1939,

Dear Lelsching,

With regard to the last paragraph of the draft
telegram to High Commissioner for the United Kingdom in
the Commonwealth of Australia, I attach draft reply dealing
in detail with the Australian proposals contained in their
telegram No.,41 Seeret of 10th lHarch,

Ve agreed thst you would arrange an inter-
departmental neeting as soon as possible to coneldsr the
draft.

I have sent copy of this letier to Balfour and
Bevir.

Yours eincerely,

) Wi

Pe Lelsching, E8Qey ColleUsy
Dominions Office,
Downing ;troet,

e o L 1.




